
 

 
 

Undergraduate and Graduate Scholarship Applicants 
 
The Colorado Section of the Society for Mining, Metallurgy & Exploration Inc. (SME) is 
accepting scholarship applications from undergraduate and graduate students for the 
2020-2021 academic year. Students who currently work in or intend to enter the mining, 
metallurgy, and exploration industries are encouraged to apply. Applications are due 
Friday, March 20. 
 
Applicant requirements include: 

• Mining, metallurgy, and exploration industry focused degree program (e.g. mining 
engineering, civil/environmental engineering, metallurgy, economic geology, 
geology, geochemistry, hydrogeology). 

• Good communication skills demonstrated through the application process. 

• Professional or Student membership with SME national (www.smenet.org). 
Additional SME local Student Chapter and Colorado Section membership is 
encouraged, but not required. 

• Online application submission including a copy of the current unofficial academic 
transcript.  

• Undergraduate Students:  
o Junior or Senior status for the 2020-2021 academic year. 
o Minimum undergraduate cumulative grade point average (GPA) of 2.75. 

• Graduate Students: 
o Admitted to MS, ME, or PhD graduate degree program for the 2019-2020 

academic year. 
o Minimum graduate cumulative GPA of 3.0 for current graduate students. 
o Minimum undergraduate GPA of 2.75 for incoming graduate students. 

 
Deadline for Submission: Friday, March 20, 2020. 
 
Please us the appropriate link below to apply for either the undergraduate or graduate 
scholarship. 
 
Undergraduate 
 
Graduate 
 
Finalists will be contacted by a member of the scholarship committee to schedule an in-
person interview at the Colorado School of Mines in April 2020. Scholarship award 
recipients will be notified by June 2020. Fall and Spring disbursements of the 
scholarship award to recipients will occur upon receipt of a proof of enrollment 
document provided by the recipient to the scholarship committee in Fall 2020 and 
Spring 2021. If you have any questions, please contact Heather Lammers, Vice Chair of 
the SME Colorado Section at hlammers@golder.com 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.smenet.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ckdonahue%40BrwnCald.com%7C7e9d91442003453adad008d7bf81e491%7Ccb2bab3d7d9044ea9e31531011b1213d%7C0%7C0%7C637188436939104017&sdata=mNQtO23WEY4dbrOiO%2FiMeYW%2FLliUFx%2B2mqdLkcTM%2BPg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2F1zpMjoSrmKk7yZ2yNQngQAGDYAv1egY3q-_EaudrLd-g%2Fedit&data=02%7C01%7Ckdonahue%40BrwnCald.com%7C7e9d91442003453adad008d7bf81e491%7Ccb2bab3d7d9044ea9e31531011b1213d%7C0%7C0%7C637188436939114015&sdata=GotIOxxjU6DWvgswkaDo3jyduXrkh%2Fnk9DsMewUC7Hg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2F1DAOyzX6UD8DREaqkSk8VtyDnoFFAW8QntoHpGLp2cDw%2Fedit&data=02%7C01%7Ckdonahue%40BrwnCald.com%7C7e9d91442003453adad008d7bf81e491%7Ccb2bab3d7d9044ea9e31531011b1213d%7C0%7C0%7C637188436939114015&sdata=IaEuDBpdxX0TFzFVDlBZ9C0mNuhr1q6b14k5bS2IxQs%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hlammers@golder.com

